U.S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE Economics and Statistics Administration U.S. Census Bureau

1201 East 10th Street Jeffersonville IN 47132-0001

OFFICIAL BUSINESS Penalty for Private Use \$300

ACS-23(2012) (5-2011)

PRESORTED FIRST-CLASS MAIL POSTAGE & FEES PAID U.S. Census Bureau Permit No. G-58

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE Economics and Statistics Administration U.S. Census Bureau

1201 East 10th Street Jeffersonville IN 47132-0001

OFFICIAL BUSINESS Penalty for Private Use \$300

ACS-23(2012) (5-2011)

PRESORTED FIRST-CLASS MAIL POSTAGE & FEES PAID U.S. Census Bureau Permit No. G-58



UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE Economics and Statistics Administration U.S. Census Bureau

Washington, DC 20233-0001
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

Dear Resident:

Within the last few weeks, the U.S. Census Bureau mailed American Community Survey questionnaire packages to your address twice. **You are required by U.S. law to respond to this survey**. The Census Bureau is required by U.S. law to keep your answers confidential. If you have already mailed back a questionnaire, thank you. If you have not, please complete one and send it now.

Your response is critically important to your local community and to your country. If you do not send your completed questionnaire, a Census Bureau interviewer may contact you by personal visit to complete the survey.

If you would like to complete the survey by telephone or need assistance, please call our toll-free number (1–800–354–7271). Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Groves

Solut M. Croves

Director

ACS-23(2012) (5-2011)



UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE Economics and Statistics Administration U.S. Census Bureau

Washington, DC 20233-0001 OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

Dear Resident:

Within the last few weeks, the U.S. Census Bureau mailed American Community Survey questionnaire packages to your address twice. **You are required by U.S. law to respond to this survey**. The Census Bureau is required by U.S. law to keep your answers confidential. If you have already mailed back a questionnaire, thank you. If you have not, please complete one and send it now.

Your response is critically important to your local community and to your country. If you do not send your completed questionnaire, a Census Bureau interviewer may contact you by personal visit to complete the survey.

If you would like to complete the survey by telephone or need assistance, please call our toll-free number (1–800–354–7271). Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Groves

dent M. Cross

Director